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Announcement about emergency measures by COVID-19 

 
 

As you may be aware, due to the current Covid-19 pandemic, the Spanish Government has 
established, via a legal Decree, the alarm status nationwide. Fundación Ecotic has adopted 
the required measures to comply with such decree, in order to protect the health of our 
employees and partners, as well as clients and suppliers. In this light, travels and face-to-
face meetings are strictly restricted. Ecotic staff is working remotely since Friday 13th March 
and will continue as long as the alert status remains and, until authorities deem appropriate 
to resume the normal activity. 

We would like to inform you that we are doing our best to provide continuity to our services, 
within the limitations given by the alarm status. We have coordinated contingency plans with 
our main suppliers in order to ensure the highest quality of Ecotic services.  

Notwithstanding, we would like to stress the importance to follow strictly the Authorities’ 
recommendations and to fulfil the requirements of the alarm status Decree so to protect 
public health and, particularly, those in relationship with Ecotic. Our priority is to fight 
collectively this pandemic.  

We remain at your disposal should you have any query or operational issue via telephone, e-
mail or videoconference. 

We send your best regards and support to overcome this global challenge. 

Yours faithfully, 

Fundación Ecotic 
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